




 
VARIANCE APPLICATION REVIEW | 1426 Belle Vista Drive 

4. Purpose and Intent (Section 42-64 (1) g): 

The requested variance is in harmony with the general purpose and intent of 

the Land Development Code and therefore is not injurious to the 

neighborhood, nor detrimental to the public welfare, and will not be contrary 

to the public interest. This is because the application does not seek to extend 

the existing patio closer to the lake. 

 
Staff provides a recommendation to approve the requested variance based on meeting all of the above criteria. 
The Land Development Code provides in Sec. 42-64 (1) h. that unless all criteria are met, a variance should not be 
approved. 

 

Additional Notes 

Please note that the Board may approve the proposed variance application as it is presented to them, approve 
with specific conditions, continue the application if additional information is being requested for consideration, 
or deny the application, citing which variance criteria are not met.  

A decision by the Board may be appealed by an aggrieved person to the City Council pursuant to Code Sec. 42-71. 
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